
We oppose Oregon Bill LC-18 for the following reasons:  
 
It assumes that only tenants and not landlords have experienced financial hardships during COVID. 
 
It sets up  costly legal battles due to the likelihood that such a bill is unconstitutional and discriminatory. 
 
It exempts other businesses, like utilities, from the same financial consequences. Such businesses have 
the advantage of strong political influence through lobbyists—unlike residential landlords.  
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